
    
NETBALL SUPPORTERS’ GROUP REPORT 21/2/2014 
 
The NSG held their first meeting for 2014 on Monday 17th Feb with 9 attendees and 2 apologies. 
 
Discussions were held regarding the upcoming season, the Tour to NZ and the running of the next “Holt Bolt” 
canteen/carparking on 30th Mar.   
 
St. Paul’s will be hosting Toowoomba Prep this year which involves teams from Years 6&7.  A tentative date at the 
moment is 28th May. 
 
There will be possibly 3 teams attending the Matthew Flinders Carnival held in April during the school holidays. 
 
Net Set Go is being successfully run in the Junior School with 27 students participating.  This runs for 6 weeks. 
 
The NSG has sent a letter of support to the JSSG to help with their application grant for a multi-purpose covered 
arena. 
 
Debbie Lever 
President 


